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Director' s-14eeting and- PRC Mee HR7-14

Talked to Dr. Langer and Colonel Hansen about our contribution
to the revised NSC 68, a draft of which is due on September 10.

Called IC and a roved of suggested intelligence material to
be sent to

Called General Council's office for an opinion on the con-
tinued service of Mr. Jackson on the PRC. I do not believe this can
be done.

Talked to Mr. Dulles about a memorandum from Mr. Kirkpatrick
in regard to

Talked to Mr. Jackson about NSC 68. Decided that Mr. Reber
and Colonel Hansen should see Mr. Lay on Monday for further instructions
as to our contribution.
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